
From: Rachel Tussey
To: Melissa Jacobsen
Subject: EDC Appointment Application for George Hall
Date: Monday, May 10, 2021 4:10:02 PM
Attachments: 2021 05 10 Hall Appointment Application.pdf

Melissa,
 
George Hall submitted the attached EDC application for the Mayor’s consideration, and possibly for

Council’s May 24th meeting.
 
I confirmed George’s physical address is within City limits.  If appointed, he would be filling the seat
vacated by William Richardson, whose term expired 4/1/2021.  George’s term would expire April 1,
2024.
 
Rachel Tussey, CMC
Deputy City Clerk I
City of Homer Public Information Officer
Sister City Coordinator
 

City of Homer
City Clerk’s Office
491 E. Pioneer Avenue
Homer, AK 99603
Work: (907) 435-3107
Cell: (907) 399-0991
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